
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

March 6, 2021 
 
 

Mayor and Council  
   Town of Pelham 
   20 Pelham Town Square 
   Fonthill ON L0S 1E0 

 
Dear Mayor Junkin and Members of Council, 

 
I write to you as President of the Ontario Municipal Administrators’ Association (OMAA) to offer on behalf of our 
members, congratulations to your Chief Administrative Officer, David Cribbs, on his recent recognition at the OMAA 
Awards Event held on February 25th, 2021. 

 
Our Association has been in existence for over 60 years as an organization devoted exclusively to supporting the 
municipal Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) in Ontario. Collectively OMAA strives to enhance good governance by 
promoting leadership excellence and professional management in local government administration for 
municipalities throughout the province. 

 
On behalf of the Ontario Association of Municipal Administrators it is a pleasure to advise that your Chief 
Administrative Officer David Cribbs was recognized by their peers with a special OMAA achievement award for 
demonstrating exceptional leadership in response to the COVID-19 pandemic crisis, including the award-winning 
municipal reopening plan.  Awards presented this year were special for our Association, celebrating career 
milestones, exemplary leadership, innovation, and professionalism demonstrated by the members of our CAO 
community. This has been a particularly challenging time for the municipal sector and Chief Administrative Officers 
in Ontario. It is a delight to congratulate David for his commitment to excellence in municipal management. 

  
OMAA is pleased to celebrate the achievement of your CAO and we thank you for the support provided by Council 
for your Chief Administrative Officer and the commitment to excellence in local administration and governance.  
Together we are all working towards superior local government in Ontario. 

 
 

Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Gayle Jackson 

OMAA President 

Chief Administrative Officer, City of Orillia 

 


